
WINCHESTER CITY COUNCIL 
 

 
PROPOSED DISPOSAL OF LAND 

 
 

Land at Bourne Close Otterbourne  
Winchester Hampshire 

 
 

The City Council is considering the appropriation of an area of land at Bourne 
Close Otterbourne Winchester Hampshire for the provision of housing 

accommodation.                                                                              
 

The above area of land is shown edged red on plans which are available for 
inspection during normal office hours at the reception desk in the City Offices, 

Colebrook Street, Winchester. 
 

No binding decision has yet been made on this proposal and any objections 
should be made in writing to the Head of Legal Services, Winchester City 

Council, City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester, by close of business on  
28th September 2012.  The publication of this notice does not necessarily imply 

that the proposal will proceed. 
 

Dated this 5th September 2012 
 

H. Bone 
Head of Legal Services 

[Reference: CT/HO91/1] 
 
Winchester City Council 
City Offices 
Colebrook Street 
WINCHESTER 
SO23 9LJ 


